2 WECA zoning meetings about Hartford Medical Society and Hartford College for Women sites

Thursday, June 18, 2009 2:26 PM

From: "David Barrett" dbarrett@hartsem.edu

	 P


lease join us for two WECA Planning and Zoning Committee meetings on key sites in the North sector of the West End :
1)      June 25: Hartford Medical Society site, 230 Scarborough Street , 7 p.m.
2)     June 29: Hartford College for Women site, 1265 Asylum Avenue, 7 p.m.
We particularly encourage neighbors who live near these properties to attend the meetings. Both sites offer significant development opportunities and we’d like your voices to be heard.
First meeting:
The Jumoke Academy , a charter school for pre-K through 8th grade, has asked to meet with the neighborhood to discuss its plans to relocate to the Hartford Medical Society property. It now is housed in rented space on Blue Hills Avenue .
The meeting will be on Thursday, June 25, at 7 p.m. at the medical society building.
Second meeting:
The Planning and Zoning Committee has scheduled a conversation with University of Hartford President Walt Harrison and other university officials to discuss future plans for the former Hartford College for Women site. This is a follow-up to a May meeting held with representatives of the Capitol Region Education Council, which is proposing a magnet high school and early childhood school for the site, pending state funding.
The meeting will be on Monday, June 29 at 7 p.m. at Butterworth Hall, on the campus, across from the Goodwin Estates and Woodside Circle .
At this meeting, we will receive a presentation from the University of Hartford about future use of the campus, and its position on the proposal of the Capitol Region Education Council.
You are invited to attend and participate in the discussions.  Please mark your calendars.
Stay Dry!
David Barrett
President, WECA
